
Honorable Senators. Floyd Prozanski, Kim Thatcher and Committee Members, 
 
   My name is Steven Holder, a citizen of Oregon in Sen. Brian Boquist's District 12. 
 
   I am writing you to urge you to vote NO on SB978.  This bill is a litany of civil rights abuses and a clear 
violation of the United States Constitution's Second amendment. 
 
   Thank you, 
 
   Steven Holder 
   25600 SW Ridge View Drive., Hillsboro OR 97123 
 


